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SEPTEMBER: 
7TH:  No School-Labor Day 
10th:  Grandparent’s day lunch 
8th – 11th:  Book Fair 
23rd:  FIRST DAY OF FALL!!!! 
 
 

 

       

Grandparents’ Day Luncheon will be Thursday September 

10.  Lunch periods are as follows: 

PreK-K: 10:55 

1
st

-2
nd

: 11:25 

3
rd

-4
th

: 11:50 

5
th

-6
th

: 12:15 

Please feel free to stop by and check out the book fair while 

you are here. 

Greetings, 

I want to thank everyone for helping us get off to a great start to the school year. I would also like to thank all those 

helping us in the morning by pulling down to the end of the parking lot to unload. Because of everyone working 

together we are able to reduce the congestion out in the street considerably. Please keep it up even if weather 

prevents one of us from being out there to greet the students.  

I want to remind all Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten parents that all students will need to be dropped off at the 

front door where someone will walk them down to their class. I know this is difficult for many parents but it is really 

best and helps keep the number of adults to a minimum in the halls. I promise we will make sure they get to class 

safely. Lastly, I want to thank all those that are dropping off their children on time and let you know how much I 

appreciate your respect for the teachers’ time and preparation for your child. First bell rings at 8:22am and all children 

are tardy when the last bell rings at 8:27am. Please have all children at school prior to the first bell.  

Kind Regards,  

 

Mr. Banker 

Book fair is Sept. 8-11th, from 4:30-6:30.  Thursday, 

Sept. 10th, students will receive a cookie when they 

bring a “grand” guest to the book fair.  The online 

book fair is open now through September 12th. 

The library is hosting a “create a bookmark” 

competition.  The winner will be chosen by 

school voting.  

Check out the cafeteria menus on-line.  

It is full of awesome and fresh meals 

for you and your children. 

UNLESS IT IS AN EMERGENCY, TRANSPORTATION CHANGES WILL NOT BE PERMITTED 

AFTER 2:30.  TRY TO BE PROMPT AND CONSISTENT WHEN PICKING UP AND DROPPING OFF 

YOUR CHILDREN. 

We will give out medication on an emergency basis, such 

as a fever, or child has headache and parent cannot get 

here. Otherwise, medications must be provided by the 

parent/guardian.   


